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Sent: Wednesday, 5 September 2018 8:24 AM
To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence 

Prevention Committee

Categories: Submission

Dear Sirs,  
 
Please note my extreme displeasure in the bill to decriminalization of abortion.   
 
Have we all lost our humanity,  that such discussion should even pass our lips. Life is a gift placed into our 
care, to contemplate the murder of the innocent is going outside of being human.  
 
I  am  asking you all to stop this bill  scaring our nation.  
 
Pamela Power  
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